Willow Class Newsletter

Friday 18th October













Messages

Well done to Olivier for winning the Kimmy Kind award for Willow class this week. This was awarded for being kind to adults and children in class.

This week we said goodbye to Mrs Shetty, she has gone to support in another class. Willow will still play with her at playtime.







Mrs Ahtty









Willow class have had a great week!. They have explored different sensory resources and enjoyed spending time outside. Everyone has been improving their ball skills! Willow are also developing their PECS and other communication skills.

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam

